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	Text1p14: 
	Text2p14: class
newsletter
	Text5p14: mark your calendar
	Text3p14: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap14: Winter weather will be here soon. We never know what kind of weather we will get, so please remember to check that your child can log into all of the applications using the logins and passwords which were sent home in October. If you have any questions, please let me know. 
	Text5ap14:  
Mon. 12/5 -Thurs. 12/8 - Santa's Workshop
 
Thursday. 12/8- Hamlin Band Concert
 
Wed. 12/21 - 11:15AM Dismissal
 
Thurs. !2/22-Fri. 1/8 - Winter Break
 
Mon. 1/9- Classes Resume
 
	Text4p14: What we're learning
	Text6p14: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap14:  
Reading - We are Nonfiction stories about Frogs, Dolphins, Penguins, Dogs, and Cats. Students will learn the different life cycles of the animals. They will also learn to identify the main idea of the passages read. We will also read some fun Holiday stories this month to help get ready for the fun season. 
 
Phonics- Blends, Digraphs, R-Controlled Words
 
Math - Place Value and adding and subtracting numbers with and without regrouping 
 
Social Studies - Holidays Around the World
	Text6ap14: This is such an exciting time of the year!
 
We have two December Birthdays to celebrate this month.
Aubree - 4th
Julianna - 4th
 
If weather permits, we still will go outside for recess. Please send your child dressed appropriately for the weather. 
	Text7p14: contact me
	Text7ap14:  
If you have any questions or concern please contact me via Remind APP or email me at 
ephilip@ahsd125.org. 


